
Meeting Report  

Newbury Planning Board  

Wednesday, October 4, 2023 

Virtual Meeting via Zoom 

 

 

On Wednesday, October 4, 2023, at 7pm, Planning Board Chair Larry Murphy, Vice Chair Peter Paicos, and 

Assistant Planner Kristen Grubbs were in attendance, logged in to the Zoom Meeting. Planning Board members 

George Morse, Woody Knight, and Mary Stohn were not present. Planning Director Martha Taylor was also not 

present. 

 

Due to there being no quorum of the Planning Board present, Chair Murphy waited in the Zoom Meeting Room 

until 7:25pm and then declared the meeting cancelled.    

 

Murphy stated that the concurrent public hearings for the 170 Orchard St application would be continued to the 

next regularly scheduled Planning Board meeting on October 18, 2023, at 7:15pm, on Zoom. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Kristen Grubbs 

Assistant Planner 

 


